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It is my pleasure to recommend Molly McFaddin. As the owner of Candy’s Clippings Dog
Grooming Salon, | had the opportunity to work with Molly on several creative projects,
including photos, videos, and the design of my business website.

Molly’s creativity and technical expertise are unmatched. She produced high-quality visuals
that perfectly captured the heart of my business and designed a user-friendly website that
exceeded my expectations. Her ability to translate ideas into professional, polished work is
truly impressive.

Beyond her skKills, Molly is a fantastic collaborator. She is reliable, easy to work with, and has
excellent communication skills. She consistently delivered on time and made the process
enjoyable. | highly recommend her for any creative role—her talent and professionalism will
be an asset to any team.

Best Regards,

Candy Meyer
Owner of Candy’s Clippings



